
 

 
 
 

Circular No. 416 
Date: 25th December 2023 

 
ALL ASC MEMBER FEDERATIONS/ASSOCIATIONS 
 

 

SUB.:  UPDATE ON SKEET JUNIOR WOMEN / TRAP JUNIOR WOMEN 

ASIAN SHOTGUN CHAMPIONSHIP KUWAIT 2024 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We extend our sincere greetings to all esteemed members of Asian Shooting 
Confederation (ASC). 
 
Due to insufficient entries for Skeet Junior Women and Trap Junior Women Events. The 
Organizing Committee of Asian Shotgun Championship 2024 has decided to cancel 
both these events. 
 
This is for your kind information and update please. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 


